
Royal Observatory 08/10/24

Dear Parents/Carers of Elm Class,

On Tuesday 8th October, Year 5 will be visiting The Royal Observatory in Greenwich to enrich their learning on Earth
and space.

We will leave school at 9:15 am. We will travel via tube or bus (depending on traffic) to Bank Station, where we will
ride the DLR to Cutty Sark. To give your permission for your child to attend this trip, please click on the link at the
bottom.

Children will need a packed lunch. If you require a school lunch, please indicate on the form which is linked below. If
you are making your own, please provide a healthy packed lunch for your child. Please avoid sweets, chocolate, fizzy
drinks, unbaked crisps, nuts and white fish.

Pickup time will be at 3:30pm as usual (or 4:30 for clubs).

All children should wear their usual school uniform and school shoes. Please ensure they are dressed in appropriate
clothing for the weather on the day (e.g. a raincoat).

We will be asking for a voluntary contribution of £5, on Parent Pay, to help cover the cost of this trip.

We warmly welcome parents and carers to join us on this trip but places are limited. Please tick the box on the
google form if you are interested in joining us. We will confirm a place for this trip with you as soon as we have
received all slips.

If you require any further information, please come and talk to me after school.

Please complete the form below by insert deadline and insert link to google form:

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfFX3RREOZeX9pi1kF8f6WV07jxWNaaoBUZ0qs52lVVWs1sKQ/viewfo

rm?usp=sf_link

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfFX3RREOZeX9pi1kF8f6WV07jxWNaaoBUZ0qs52lVVWs1sKQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfFX3RREOZeX9pi1kF8f6WV07jxWNaaoBUZ0qs52lVVWs1sKQ/viewform?usp=sf_link



